
 
DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 14, 2017 
 

SOPHOMORE CLASS CABINET:  There will be a general meeting on Monday, 
February 27th, in C122. Officers should plan on attending.  Any interested sophomore 
may attend. 
 
KUDOS:  Congratulations to the 2015-2016 Publications staff! The 2016 Quiver 
yearbook has been named a NSPA Pacemaker finalist.  
 
SENIOR CLASS CABINET:  There will be a meeting tomorrow after school in E121. 
 
GUIDANCE:  A representative from IUPUI will be at Lake Central at 2:15 Tuesday, 
February 21 AND Monmouth College – March 9. 
 
PARKING:  Students parking in the red or green lots during the school day must wait 
until 2:30 to move their vehicles to the green lot. 
 

COMMENCEMENT TICKETS:  A reminder that the final 
day to purchase Commencement tickets is 3:00 P.M. on 
Friday.   
 
 
Students who attend any athletic events are reminded that no outside food, drink or 
backpacks will be permitted through the gates.  We expect all fans to support the teams 
and show positive sportsmanship. Do not target opposing players or fans and any 
offensive chants will not be tolerated. Your support for the athletic programs has been 
amazing this year! 
Just a reminder to students that the Daily Announcements can also be found on the 
high school web site.   



 


